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TO: The Faculty of the College of Engineering
FROM: The School of Aeronautics and Astronautics
RE: Deletion of AAE 44300

The faculty of the School of Aeronautics and Astronautics have approved the deletion of AAE
44300. This action is now submitted to the Engineering Faculty with a recommendation for
approval.

AAE 44300 — Industrial Practice Seminar

Sem. Fall, Spring, Summer; Cr 1;

Students give oral presentations describing their employers and employment during their last
coop/intern work session. Outside speakers from industry will also be solicited. Intended
primarily for intern and cooperative students enrolled in AAE. Permission of instructor required.

Reason:
The Office of Professional Practice has created courses where all co-op students meet to discuss
co-op rotations. Presentations on their co-op rotations are also done within this course.

Tom Shih, J. Wliam Uhrig and Anastasia Vournas Head and Professor of Aeronautics and
Astronautics

School of Aeronautics and Astronautics




